
ENGINEERING DAY „FuturING“ 
WITH YOUNG SCIENTISTS CONFERENCE 
This year‘s Engineering Day at Nordhausen University of Applied Sciences 
will take place on June 28, 2023, under the topic „FuturING“. Parallel to 
interesting contributions from research and education, a conference for 
young scientists will be held. Here young researchers (master‘s students, 
doctoral candidates) can present their projects via a poster presentation. 
The best works will be honored at the end of the event.

We are looking forward to receiving contributions in the form of an abs-
tract (maximum 2 pages) electronically not later than April 30, 2023 to:
Eva.Knahl@hs-nordhausen.de

For inquiries and information, contact:: Eva.Knahl@hs-nordhausen.de

www.hs-nordhausen.de
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